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Clive Bates – response to questions from the committee 
 
1. Question from Senator Hughes received 25 November 2020 

 
QoN 020-01 
Have you or your organisation ever received direct or indirect support from the 
Pharmaceutical industry, including research grants, sponsorships, attendance at 
conferences or events, including from manufacturers of pharmacotherapies such as, 
but not limited to, Johnson & Johnson, Pfizer and GlaxoSmithKline? 

 
Answer: No, I have not received support and do not have conflicts of interest. 
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